GARLAND CITY
PUBLIC NOTICE MUNICIPAL GENERAL ELECTION

Garland City has contracted with Box Elder County to conduct its municipal elections. Box Elder County
will publicly conduct a logic and accuracy test and demonstration of the automatic tabulating equipment
that will be used to count the ballots for the Municipal General Election to be held on November 2,
2021. The demonstration and test will be conducted October 7, 2021, at 8:30 a.m. in room #10 of the
County Courthouse 01 South Main Street Brigham City, UT. The test and demonstration is open to the
public in accordance with Utah Code 20A-4-104 and 20A-3-201.

A sample ballot for the upcoming election is available to be viewed on the city’s website,
www.garlandutah.org, or in person at the Garland City Hall, 72 North Main Street.

All eligible voters will receive a ballot by mail approximately three weeks prior to Election Day. If a ballot
is not received contact the Box Elder County Clerk’s Office at 435-734-3393.

A ballot drop box will be available at the Garland City Hall, 72 North Main Street. Election Day assistance
will be available from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Garland City Hall. Photo ID required.
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City Recorder



